
Hawk Talk - Tuesday, April 17, 2018 

 
Talent Show:  Congratulations to all the contestants who tried out for the talent show.  You are all invited to 
perform at Hillview’s Got Talent on Friday, April 27th!  There is a mandatory dress rehearsal on Thursday the 
26th, from 2 - 4 in the cafeteria. 
 
 
Students interested in joining AVID next school year:  Interviews for the AVID program will be held April 
24th, 25th and 26th from 2:30-3:30 in the Hillview library.  Please pick up an application from the front office. 
 
 
7th Graders:  There will be a Washington D.C. Spring Registration Meeting on Wednesday, April 18th at 6:30 
pm in the Joe Walker cafeteria.  This meeting is for the parents of all current 7th grade students.  The meeting 
will cover everything the trip entails including a sample itinerary, safety, cost of the trip, fundraising, and 
more.  This is the ONLY spring meeting for all of the schools and this is the ONLY way to register for the 2019 
trip at the 2018 price! 
 

6th and 7th Graders:  All 6th & 7th grade students interested in going on the Catalina trip next year, please see 
Ms. Anderson or the office for the website for registration.  This is a great trip and tends to fill up fast so don't 
wait! 

6th and 7th graders:  If you are would like to try out for next year’s cheerleading team, you may pick up a cheer 
packet from the office.  Tryouts will begin on Monday, May 7th with a mandatory parent and student information 
meeting and continue through Tuesday – Friday of that week. 

 
8th graders attending Quartz Hill High School next year:  Registration for incoming 9th grade students 
continues to take place tomorrow, April 18th and next Wednesday, April 25th.  Parents of incoming 9th graders 
should have received a letter from the QHHS guidance office regarding their assigned date and time.  If you 
are planning to attend QHHS and have not received a letter, please contact them for more information. 
 

 

8th graders attending Highland High School next year:  Registration will take place Saturday, April 21st for 
last names beginning with the Li through Z.  You can check the flyer outside of Mrs. Slater-Sanchez’ office for 
more details or call the guidance department at Highland High School. 

 

 

 
OPPORTUNITIES 
Education/Luck 
 
Have you ever been jealous of someone because he or she has been successful at something?  Have you ever said “She 
just got lucky”?  Listen to what famous coach Darrell Royal said about luck: 
 
 Luck is what happens when preparation meets opportunity. 
 
Lucille Ball, famous American comedian, said it another way: 
 
 Luck to me…is hard work. 
 
So what’s the moral of this story?  If you want to be lucky in life, you need to get prepared for what it is you want.  So 
study hard.  Get a good education and be prepared.  You’ll be ready to meet Lady Luck when she knocks on your door. 


